
Thursday,
September 14, 2023



Unfortunately, our brand new sidewalk 
is not available to walk on yet so 

please refrain from using it until we 
receive word from the construction 

company that it is ready for use. 
 

New Sidewalk



Route 2

Today Route 2 will be at the end of the 
line and be a couple minutes late, please 

stand by the flagpole



Chess Club
Chess Club is open to all 

6th, 7th, and 8th graders.  
It meets two times per month throughout the school year.  

The first meeting will be 
Thursday, September 21 in the commons.  

If you are interested, fill out a permission form 
and return it before the first Club meeting.  

Permission Forms are located 
by the front office.



Girl’s softball

The girls softball team won to Simmons yesterday. 
Game tonight against Liberty at 4:30. 

Good job and You got this girls!

 



Boy’s Softball 

The boys softball team beat Simmons last night 
6-5, they play Liberty tonight.

Amazing job boys!



NJHS

NJHS Will be having a meeting 
after school September 20th in Mrs 

Purk’s room.



Student Council
If anyone is interested in signing up for 

Student Council, please complete the Google 
Form by Wednesday, September 20th. If 

anyone has questions, they can contact Mrs, 
Widstrand or Mrs. Grella



Baking Club

Baking club applications are available in 
your grade’s google classroom page. If 

you have any questions please ask Mrs. 
Sempek or Mrs. Hoekstra.



Riddle

My first burns brightly, my second is a way to get 
from here to there. Taken together, I light up the 

air. What am I?



Yesterday’s Answer

I am a puzzle with no pieces and require a 
key no locksmith can make. What am I?

A secret code!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! Thanks Prairie 
View! 

Have a Tremendous Thursday!


